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SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION CRITERIA

The criteria for qualifying for the Scholarship are as follows: (1) (a) be related by blood or marriage to an Ahepan who is currently a member of Palm Beach Chapter18, a member of the Leda Chapter of the  Daughters of Penelope, or be a member of the Sons of Pericles or Daughters of Athena; (b) the Ahepan or Daughter of Penelope to whom the applicant is related, or if the applicant is a member of the Sons of Pericles or Daughters of Athena, the applicant himself/herself, must be a current and active member in good standing of the particular Organization continuously for a period of at least 2 years prior to the application date with all dues paid in-full under the rules of the particular Organization, and (c) have attended at least four Chapter meetings during the past 12 months prior to the application date; (2) a student graduating from high school who has been accepted into an undergraduate program, post-secondary or vocational institution, be currently matriculating in an undergraduate program, or be attending a post-secondary/vocational institution; (3) an active participant in the St. Catherine Greek Orthodox Church community for a period of two or more years in a row; (4) an applicant who has been awarded an AHEPA Chapter 18 Scholarship in each of the prior two years must wait one year before becoming eligible to re-apply, and no student who has received a total of three Chapter 18 Scholarships is eligible to re-apply, and (5) all applicants who are chosen to receive a Scholarship must be present at the Award Ceremony or provide for a representative to be present to accept the Scholarship on behalf of the recipient.  

The number and dollar amount of the Scholarships awarded will depend on the number of Scholarship Applications received and will be announced in a future issue of the Lamplighter.

NOTICE: the fully completed Application must be received in the St. Catherine Greek Orthodox Church office no later than Friday, May 24th, and, if mailed, must be postmarked no later than Wednesday, May 22nd. The Application may be hand-delivered to the Church office, but must be received no later than 3:00 p.m. on May 24th. Applications not fully completed, or received late, will not be considered.
